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External Email 
Good Morning Tabitha, 
 
We are in fact endorsed by the Puyallup Police Association which the signs do say,  as well as on 
paper literature and online.   
 
We reviewed the PDC policies and are not finding any violation.  
 
Please advise if there is anything we need to do further.  Thank you kindly.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
Dennis King, Candidate 
Puyallup City Council, District 2 
www.DennisKingJr.com 
Direct: 253.337.4000 
 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13054896886
http://www.denniskingjr.com/

